
Winter Termination Program
The NJ Department of Community Affairs has implemented a Winter Termination Program 
to prevent service discontinuation for eligible residential customers receiving residential 
electric, sewer and water service from a local authority, municipal utility, or rural electric 
cooperative from November 15th through March 15th.  

Chester Borough does not shut off sewer for non-payment, this is informational for other 
public utilities. 

More information about the program can also be found on the Winter Termination Program 
Flyer below developed by the DCA.  

Helpful Links:   

• DCA Website - https://www.nj.gov/dca/dhcr/offices/wintertermination.shtml  
• DCA Flyer - https://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/dhcr/forms/docs/

Winter_Termination_flyer.pdf  
• Self-Certification Form - https://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/dhcr/forms/docs/

Self_Cert_for_WTP.pdf  
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